Martha's Vineyard Intergroup PO Box 1058 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Help Line <u>508-627-7084</u>

Website: <u>aaonmv.org</u>

Minutes of the meeting held February 20, 2019

Seven members present.

Meeting brought to order by the secretary.

The minutes of January 16, 2019 were read and accepted.

Treasurers report

1/16/19-2/20/19:

Starting balance:	\$2079.38
Debits:	
One box	\$53.77
Verizon	\$47.31
Stacy W GSR reimbursement	.\$100.00
Christmas Alcathon Reimbursement	\$322.53
Credits/Contributions:	
Tuesday Noon Meeting	.\$120.00
Friday Night WT	\$50.00

Ending balance.....\$1725.77

Treasurer's Report read and accepted.

M.V. Intergroup welcomes new member Mike H. representing the Sunday 11am group, and returning members Chris C. and James A. Thank you for your service!

Old Business:

AA Hotline calls received from off-island were determined not to be an issue. Discussion continued regarding potential venues for the Unity Breakfast.

New Business:

Mike H. volunteered to check with the Island Inn, and Chris C. volunteered to look into The Loft and Ocean View regarding hosting the Unity Breakfast. A tentative date of May 4th was suggested.

Karen D volunteered to answer AA Hotline calls.

The next meeting of Martha's Vineyard intergroup will be held on March 20, 2019 at 6:00 PM in the Pat Gregory conference room at Vineyard House, Short Hill Road, Vineyard Haven, MA.

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm

Respectfully Submitted, Stacy W., Secretary